Albright Middle School



TCD (Technology Center of DuPage) Field Trip Permission Slip

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to offer this opportunity for our 7th & 8th grade students next week. TCD, Technology Center of DuPage, offers Willowbrook students elective options geared towards career and college readiness. They have invited us to a career fair, where students will get to learn about careers that interest them. Students filled out a survey before Spring Break to determine which areas they will experience during this trip. We felt the timing was great, as this will give them a break during IAR Testing Week. TCD is located in Addison, IL and their phone number is 630-620-8770.

Students will eat lunch at AMS before leaving for TCD. We will **depart school around 11:30am, and return at approximately 2:00pm on Wednesday, April 13th, 2022.** If you have any questions, please call us at 630,279,6160.

Please <u>complete</u> the bottom of this permission slip and <u>return</u> it to Mrs. Specht (7th) or Mr. Price/Mrs. Jordan (8th) <u>by <u>Tuesday, April 12th, 2022</u>. Students who do not have permission to attend will work on school work in the office during the afternoon.</u>

Sincerely, Ms. Aulisa gaulisa@saltcreek48.org

Parent Permission To Attend TCD on Wednesday April 13th, 2022	
Child's Name (please print):	Grade: 7 8
I give my child permission to attend.	I do not give my child permission to attend.
Parent Signature:	Date: